
From:   
Sent: 03 February 2023 13:03 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Objection to Solar Farm on land east of Pelham substation, Maggots End Manuden - 
Application number S62A/2022/0011 
 
 

I am writing to object to the application to construct a solar farm comprising 
ground mounted solar arrays together with (among other things) battery 
storage, inverter cabins, a substation, fencing and CCTV cameras on land 
near Pelham Substation Maggots End Road Manuden CM23 1BJ 
 
My name is Elizabeth Lysaght-Mason and I live at  

 
 
The reasons for my objection are as follows:  
 

1. Solar panels can be and should be better placed examples are; 
        Roof tops, new housing developments redundant waste land 
e.g.  motorway corridors . 
 

2. Solar farms are inappropriate developments on high grade agricultural 
land. 
 

3. I do not understand how such a large industrial project such as a solar 
farm can enhance the natural environment  this is a rural area with rich 
agricultural land and it should stay like that. 
 

Elizabeth Lysaght-Mason.  
 




